
M I N N E S O TA M U LT I - P U R P O S E  S TA D I U M

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Dear Neighbor,

The Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority (MSFA) in partnership with the Minnesota Vikings is 
building a new multi-purpose stadium on the site of the Metrodome. Mortenson/Thor is overseeing 
construction and is providing neighborhood construction updates on a regular basis. 

As you are aware, demolition of the Metrodome is ongoing and is progressing at a good pace. The 
demolition will continue through April 2014. 

Excavation will continue through June 2014 and as part of these activities, construction crews will 
begin driving piles along 4th Street on Monday, March 17th. This work utilizes a diesel hammer to 
pound cylinder-shaped pieces of steel into the ground at multiple locations. This work will continue 
through March 31 between the hours of 7:00am and 6:00pm. During these times, you can expect a 
continuous pounding to occur, which is normal with this type of work.

We will continue to update the neighborhood on the construction of the Minnesota Multipurpose 
Stadium. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Regards,

Lynn R. Littlejohn
Director of Community Affairs
Mortenson/Thor
lynn.littlejohn@mortenson.com
763.287.5649
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